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To The Public Utility Commissioners:

What were you thinking???

Back in August of this year, we committed to the purchase and installation of a 36k BTU heat pump (mini-split)
system provided by Revision Energy (Brentwood NH).  Their total price quote included a  $1,140 rebate from
EverSource Energy, our electricity supplier,   Due to installation delays, because of equipment and manpower
shortages, the Revision Energy staff informed us that we would have to wait until sometime this winter for project
completion.  

Today, we received a notice from Revision Energy advising us that because of the PUC's decision not to accept the
NH Utilities' proposed 2021-2023 Energy Efficiency Plan, all energy efficiency rebates have been suspended as of
November 23rd.  This unprecedented, regressive, short-sighted, sudden, and arbitrary decision, on the PUC's part,
impacts New Hampshire Businesses and residents at a time where many of us are trying to reduce our carbon
footprint in light of accelerated global warming.

Because of New Hampshire's high electricity costs, our decision to introduce an electric-powered high efficiency
heat source, to supplement our woodstove and an aging oil-fired boiler, does not make much sense from a financial
perspective.  The promised incentive, from the NH Saves Program, was enough to tilt us toward making the decision
to commit to "cleaner energy" using new technology.

Would it make the PUC happy to know that, as of today, we are considering "pulling the plug" on the contract?

Yours,

David and Susannah Jonas
Francestown, NH 
603-547-3432
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